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BCAF Station, Great Whale River
P.0. Box 6121, Montreal, P.Q*
December 19, 1962

Dear Mrs., Yane,

Thenk-you for your letter of November 24, and for the copy of
your talk, As requested, I am returning 1t to you with this letter,
It i1s a very interesting subject, and at first glance it may be
difficult to believe, However, I suppose that the gravitational

and/or magnetic attraction of the planets could cause solar events.

The weather has been very pocp here for the past few months,
I've looked at the sky every night this month so far, and I still
have been unable to make a single observation., I Just caught a
view of the moon one night last week, as it broke through an opening
in the clouds. Hudsons Bay i1s late in freezing this year, and not

until it is frozen will the weather improve.,

Well, that is all the news for now. Best regards and seasons

greeting.
Good observing,

Jim Low
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